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Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you and your family are all safe and well.  You will recall that I wrote to you in March to share 
information about moving lessons to online.  It has been a rapid change for all of us and I hope you 
are finding things have settled down into a manageable rhythm.   
 
It is now time to take stock and review things so we can look at where we can refine and improve.  I 
have been getting regular feedback from pupils via their tutors and we have made adjustments as a 
result of that information with regard to workload and timings.  I am contacting you now so we can 
gather feedback from parents via an online survey.  
 
A short questionnaire has been set up and if you could spare a little time to complete it I would be 
most grateful.  You will get an email shortly with a link to click, in order to complete the survey. It 
should only take a few minutes and I thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Kind regards, 
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